

Broomfield High School Baseball

Spring Break Information Letter

Dear varsity baseball parents,

The 2022 Broomfield High School Baseball team has been invited to participate in the Coach Bob National Invitational (coachbobinvitational.com) in the greater Phoenix AZ area. This event has been around for ~15 years. I've personally taken teams to this event in the past and our teams have had a great experience. We will be attending this tournament the week of spring break from March 20th through March 25th, 2022.

Games will be played on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday that week at various high schools in the Phoenix area. (schedule below)

DATE	TIME	OPPONENT	LOCATION
Monday, March 21, 2022	3:45PM	Pinnacle AZ	Pinnacle HS, Arizona
Tuesday, March 22, 2022	3:45PM	Highland AZ	Highland HS, Arizona
Thursday, March 24, 2022	9:00AM	Lincoln, OR	O'Connor HS, Arizona
Friday, March 25, 2022	9:00AM	Bend, OR	Apollo HS, Arizona

This year's trip will cost each player \$750. This includes airfare, transportation in Phoenix, all activities, food, and accommodations. Payment plans will be available via RevTrak on the school website. A link for payment will be sent this week. The per player cost above **DOES NOT** cover the entire cost of the trip and upcoming fundraisers will be needed to offset the cost of the trip so it's important that everyone contribute time and effort to those fundraisers!

Broomfield has a history of travelling in various successful events for spring break trips. Players look forward to this trip each year and enjoy the time we spend together.

If for some reason your son may not be able to attend this trip, please contact me as soon as possible so other arrangements can be made. Parents are invited and encouraged to attend this trip but must take care of travel and accommodations independently.

Additional forms will be sent prior to the trip.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 303-715-8080.

Respectfully,

Coach Gilmore